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Comments: Hello,

When South 32 is dewatering the shafts it would be my suggestion to distribute that precious water south to the

Mowry area.  I would also suggest working closer with the ranchers and homes that are close to South 32.  We

are "neighbors" after all.  

Heavy truck traffic on SR 82.  That road is already busy, congested and dangerous.  If large, heavy and

consistent traffic is added it becomes a recipe for disaster.  That needs to be addressed.  Plus Harshaw road is

mostly a single lane use.  With the added mine, recreational users, border patrol, cyclists, day users, ranchers

and county vehicles it is creating a lot of slamming on the breaks and almost accidents.  That road needs to be

updated for the safety of all.

Thank you.

 


